

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"In every conceivable manner, the family is link to our past, bridge to our future."

Alex Haley

May 4, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

I whole-heartedly consider the students, faculty and families in this school an extended family that has a strong bond to one another. As students pass through our doors, I know that the education we give them here along with the sense of belonging creates their bridge to their future.

May is the month that holds so many events and activities; from field day (May 19th) to exams to our 8th grade trip we have much to look forward to. Additionally, Father Ken celebrates his birthday this month. Father Ken's support of our school and children is unwavering and in appreciation for that we are asking families to donate towards a gift for his birthday. We ask that you give whatever is comfortable for you by May 25, 2017.

While we are always sad to see a family leave our school, if you will not be returning to St. Stan's school for the 2017-2018 school year we ask that you contact the office to set up an exit interview prior to us releasing your records.

This week 50-50 carnival tickets were sent home with the students; selling/buying them is part of your work bond commitment. Next week, we will be hosting our instrumental music recital on Tuesday, May 9, 2017 at 7pm all are welcome! Also, if you are interested in hearing about our trip to Rome for 2018 please return the RSVP for our informational session next Wednesday evening at 7pm.

This time of year is so full of fun events; I look forward to seeing you at them as we wind down our year.

al module

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal